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Team Leader 

Fax: (07) 3222 0599 

From: John Tanner 

49 Coe's Road, South Kolan, Q 4670 

To the Team Leader, 

After the meeting we had In Bundaberg I am more concerned about 
the price of water going up. With the Australian dollar being so high, 
and the sugar price failing each week and now has come back to 20 
cents a pound. Any price In sugar below this 20 cents a pound will 
cause hardship. 

Any increase in water charges will put small farmers like myself out of 
business. 

I hope this recommendation that the price of water stay the same; 
can be passed onto the relevant government authorities. 

John & Sl'Iaaryn Tanner 




